MARK R. WARNER
VIRGINIA

UNITED STATES SENATOR
WASHINGTON, D.C.

February 21, 2024

Dr. Stephen Barr

Director of Business Services
Virginia Commonwealth University
1111 West Broad Street

Box 980208

Richmond, VA 23298-0208

Dear Dr. Barr,

I am pleased to extend my warmest congratulations to you and the employees of
Virginia Commonwealth University Business Services as your institution recently
received the 2023 Award of Excellence in the Brochures category, the 2023 Award of
Excellence in the Brief Events and Observations category, the 2023 Award of Merit in
the Websites category, and the 2023 Award of Merit in the Marketing and Consumer
Products/Services category from the Richmond Chapter of the Public Relations Society
of America.

These accolades are a tribute to Virginia Commonwealth University's creative and
effective communications strategies. This work requires diligence and precision and is
critical in sharing your institution's vision and mission with others. I commend you for
your efforts and for all that you do to serve Virginians.

On this important occasion, I am very pleased to join with your families, friends,
and community in saluting your accomplishments and wishing you continued success in
the years to come.

Sincerely,

Mok € Boner

MARK R. WARNER
United States Senator



